
Spokane County Cattlemen (James Lahde)
Spokane County Cattlemen, Are commenting on the updating of "Nonpoint Pollution Plan". 
We were not aware of a comment period or the June 11th webinar. 
This is a large document that will affect all in Washington State. 
We, the small family farms,ranches, and property owners do our best to control environmental
events. 
Aslo practice good stewardship of the land. 
In closing we, ag groups,rual communities and Counties need information representation in the plan
as it goes forward. 
Sincerely 
James Lahde


